From: Mark Anderson

To: Environment and Public Affairs Committee

Subject: RE: PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: Question on notice arising from hearing on 23 April 2018

Date: Friday, 7 September 2018 11:08:14 AM

Sensitivity: Confidential

Sorry Alex,

The only customer we have who has suffered from known GM contamination is Steve Marsh, who was decertified as a result.

m

Mark Anderson

General Manager

National Association for Sustainable
Agriculture, Australia Ltd
Unit 7, 3 Mount Barker Road, Stirling SA
5152

NASAA Office: +61 8 7231 7700

www.nasaa.com.au
Read Organic Insights magazine

From: Environment and Public Affairs Committee <env@parliament.wa.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 7 September 2018 12:21 PM

To: Mark Anderson

Subject: RE: PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: Question on notice arising from hearing on 23

April 2018

Sensitivity: Confidential

Dear Mr Anderson,

I refer to the email below and my telephone message on 5 September 2018.

I would appreciate hearing back from you on this matter as it is important for the Committee's inquiry to obtain your answer to this question.

Thank you and kind regards,

Alex Hickman | Advisory Officer (Legal)

Legislative Council Committee Office of Western Australia
Ground Floor | 18-32 Parliament Place | West Perth WA 6005

Postal Address: Parliament House | 4 Harvest Terrace | West Perth WA 6005

From: Environment and Public Affairs Committee **Sent:** Wednesday, 29 August 2018 4:33 PM

To: 'Mark Anderson'

Subject: PRIVILEGED AND CONFIDENTIAL: Question on notice arising from hearing on 23 April

2018

Dear Mr Anderson,

I am just going through your finalised transcript of the hearing with the Standing Committee on Environment and Public Affairs as part of its inquiry into compensation for GM contamination on 23 April 2018 and note the following passages:

The CHAIRMAN: Are you able to provide us with the details of any of NASAA's primary producer clients who have had corrective action requests, suspensions and de-certifications as a result of GM contamination, as well as any who have lost customers and markets as a result of GM contamination? I think we will give that question on notice, because this is a public hearing and I do not think we want those particular details given out.

Mr ANDERSON: Yes; correct.

The CHAIRMAN: So can you please take that one on notice?

Mr ANDERSON: Yes, certainly.

Could you let me know if you have provided the Committee with an answer to this question? I have looked through our records but cannot find it. If not, I would be grateful for your feedback as soon as possible. I don't believe this was included in the list of questions contained in our email of 27 April 2018 but should have been highlighted in yellow in the transcript you were sent (as it our practice with questions on notice).

Thank you and kind regards,

Alex Hickman | Advisory Officer (Legal)

Legislative Council Committee Office of Western Australia
Ground Floor | 18-32 Parliament Place | West Perth WA 6005
Postal Address: Parliament House | 4 Harvest Terrace | West Perth WA 6005